

FINAL TEST

Family and Friends 3B

READING AND WRITING

A. READ THE FOLLOWING TEXT.

Last summer, Joel and Sara travelled to England for two weeks. They travelled in August and stayed in a small hotel with other students in Brighton, the South of England. It was really wonderful because they talked to a lot of new students and learned many new things. In the morning, they studied a little. They asked the teacher to speak slowly and answered her questions. In the afternoon, they visited different places like parks, museums or played different sports such as football or basketball. It was so much fun. In the evening, they were tired, so they watched TV or played computer games.

The best days were Saturday and Sunday because they travelled to London. The city is very big and they visited a lot of famous places. They liked everything in the city but their favorite thing was the food.

At the end of two weeks, they were sad to return home. The holiday was fun. They waved goodbye to their new friends and promised to write letters when they arrived home.

✦ WRITE TRUE (T) OR FALSE (F). THERE IS ONE EXAMPLE.

Ex: Joel and Sara travelled last winter. F

1. They travelled to England for three weeks. _____
2. They stayed at school. _____
3. Brighton is in the North of England. _____
4. They asked the teacher to speak fast. _____
5. They didn't play soccer. _____

✦ ANSWER THESE QUESTIONS.

1. What did Joel and Sara do in the afternoon?

2. Did they learn a lot of new things?

3. Why did they watch TV or play computer games in the evening?

4. Which days were the best?

5. What did they do on Saturday and Sunday?

6. Were they happy to return home?

7. How was the holiday?

8. What did they promise to do when they arrived home?

B. WRITE THE CORRECT FORM BY USING PAST SIMPLE. THERE IS ONE EXAMPLE.

Ex: Last year, I visited (visit) England for two weeks.

1. It (be) very fantastic trip.
2. In the mornings, we..... (walk) in the streets of London.
3. In the evenings, we..... (have) dinner at some famous restaurants.
4. It..... (not rain) a lot.
5. The flowers..... (be) very beautiful.

C. READ THE TEXT AND EXAMPLE. CHOOSE THE RIGHT WORDS AND WRITE THEM ON THE LINES.

Animal Families

Animals are all very different: an elephant is very big, a mouse is very small with a long tail and a giraffe is very tall with a long neck.

Example

Thereare..... different kinds of animal and we can put these animals into families. There are birds which come from eggs and can fly. And some animals have bodies with shells on backs.

1

Animals eat a lot of different things. A lion likes meat, a panda loves plants and leaves and a monkey fruit and vegetables. And they live in different places: bears like the mountains, tigers and snakes live in the jungle.

2

3

4

Then there are lizards and frogs live in lakes and rivers when they are young come out of the water when they are And there are fish that live in water all the time.

5

Example is are were

1 our his their

2 eats eat ate

3 which what when

4 because but or

5 oldest younger older

D. MAKE THE SENTENCES BY USING "BE GOING TO + VERB". THERE IS ONE EXAMPLE.

Ex: Herry/ play/ football

-> Herry is going to play football.

1. Tom/ kick/ the ball

2. His parents/ see/ the match

3. The rabbit/ jump/ very fast

4. The boys/ play/ golf/ with their father

5. John and I/ sail/ in the lake

6. The dog/ chase/ the mouse

7. I/ finish/ the final test
